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NWC WORKING TO RESTORE WATER SUPPLY TO PORTO BELLO, 

ST. JAMES 
 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) is advising its customers in Porto Bello, 

St. James that the current disruption in their water supply is due to an electrical issue 

at the Porto Bello Deep Well facility. 

 

 

The agency's maintenance team is working to restore operations in the shortest time 

possible. 

  

The NWC regrets any inconvenience caused and craves the patience and 

understanding of its valued customers. 
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